
Cyber Safety 

 

Heath Hardwick from Homeland Security will be 

speaking to the Odem-Edroy ISD Junior High and High 

School students about Cyber Safety and the Dangers of 

Social Media.  Parents are encouraged to attend and learn 

about these important topics.   The presentation will be in 

the Odem High School Cafetorium on May 12, 2017.   

The schedule will be as follows: 

 

6th grade…………..8:15 to 9:15 

7th -8th grade…….9:30 to 10:30 

9th -10th grade…..1:15 to 2:15 

11th -12th grade…2:30 to 3:30 

 


